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Mr. Kirkpatrick reported that requests for material to support
estimates had been received from JIG. He recommended that they be
referred to O/RR and State and that JIG be informed, and that the IAC
also be informed of our research capabilities.

Mr. Lsked the status of obtaining JIG and JCS papers.
Mr. Jackson safi-tht-the Director planned to see General Bradley this
week and that that would be one of the subjects of discussion.

Mr. Jackson inquired as to the status of the instructions for
He was informed that these have now been concurred in by

veryouyana--w re ready for submission to the Director.

r_._Dl_es ren~rted it was necessary to clarify the mission
of

Mr. Reber reported tha t he had been holding meetings on the
"Daily" and that 0/CI planned to start dry runs this week.
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